
Submitter: Ilene Hirsh 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3390 

I am a commercial fly tyer. If this bill is not amended to allow fly tyers, fly fishers, and 

fishers overall, acquire fur products, a large  part of Oregon’s economy will be 

negatively effected.  Angler’s across the state use fur purchased from Oregon 

suppliers to construct flies and lures.  If this bill is not amended, a large portion of the 

outdoor recreation industry will also be effected due to not being able to acquire 

supplies necessary for their businesses.  Fishing stores, for example Cabelas, would 

not be able to sell flies.  

Please, amend this bill to allow for the sale and use of fur products by anglers, 

guides, and the companies that supply these products.  

  

Respectfully, 

Ilene Hirsh 
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